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JOINT TARGET SETTING PARENT CONFERENCE 
Dear Parents,  

We hope this circular finds you in the best of health and spirits. 

In our continued commitment to promote holistic development and academic excellence for our students, 
we believe that a collaborative approach between the school and parents is essential. We understand the 
value of involving parents in setting the right targets and expectations for our students, and in this regard, 
we have organized a “Joint Target Setting parent conference” with the form tutor. 

Details of the Meeting: 
Date: Saturday, 28th October 2023 
Time: 8.30 a.m-1.00p.m. 
Venue: Classrooms 
 Agenda: 

• Orientation for parents to get insight into target setting based on external assessments data such as 
CAT4 data, NGRT data, and its use in setting targets for students in consensus with their parents. 
The session will last for 30 min in multi-Purpose Hall before parents and students proceed to 
classrooms for target setting. 

• Setting achievable targets for the academic year by the teacher, parent, and student. 
• Discussion on strategies to support students in reaching these targets. 
•  Identifying areas where parents can assist at home. 
• Addressing any concerns or questions that parents may have strictly keeping focus on the 

academics. 

Key Points to Consider: 

• This is a platform for open dialogue. Your insights, concerns, and feedback are invaluable to us. 
• CAT4 data has been shared with all the parents from year 3- year 8 through email. Kindly read 

through the CAT4 report for your child come prepared with any questions or topics you'd like to 
discuss regarding your child's education and overall well-being. 

• The form tutor will be sharing the time slot for you to attend the joint target setting meeting. 
Please adhere to the time shared with you. 

• Bring your child for the meeting as it’s a joint target setting meeting between the teacher, student, 
and parent. 

As always, we are excited about the opportunity to work closely with you in the best interest of our 
students. By setting clear and achievable targets together, we can ensure that every student has the best 
possible chance of success. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. 

Kind Regards,  

Pretty Khosla 
Pretty Khosla 

Principal 


